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To: Staff Physicians, APRN, PA, GME Residents and Fellows, Nursing

From: Clinical Genomics and Advanced Technology
 	
Date: 03/23/2023
 
RE:  COVID Testing Weekend Schedule


Due to a decrease in staffing levels we are implementing an interim workflow change to routine COVID-19 PCR testing. Effective this Friday, March 24, an additional reduction of COVID testing laboratory staff will result in a discontinuation of weekend testing for routine Covid. We expect this change to have a minimal impact since weekend testing volumes have remained low over the past several months. For any employee that needs to report to work within 24 hours testing using Rapid Covid PCR is still available 24/7.  Throughout the week you may see a turnaround time increase to approximately 24 hours from time of sample receipt in the DHMC Lebanon Laboratory to result reporting for routine PCR testing.   


For questions or additional information, please contact: 

Heather Steinmetz at Heather.B.Steinmetz@Hitchcock.org
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